Sergio ACUNA

Dear Assembly members, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on proposed Assembly district
boundaries. I live in Midtown and believe the Weddleton redistricting map is the strongest in terms
of compactness and logical district boundaries. Using Dimond/Abbott as southern boundary of the
new Midtown district creates a clear and understandable boundary, and the Weddleton map as
proposed respects Midtown neighborhoods , including where I live near Lake Otis and Campbell
Creek. Thank you for work to update Assembly district boundaries.



